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Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

We have organised an exciting and educational trip to ‘Smithills Farm’ for Preschool and Nursery 

children. This is to be our ‘Stunning start’ to our summer topic ‘What can we find on the farm?’ we 

hope that it will provide a memorable day to begin our learning about farm animals and make lots of 

memories.   

 

The date of the trip is Wednesday 21st June. and the cost is £12.00 per child. School are able to 

provide a large contribution towards the cost of the trip, however due to the high adult to child ratios 

for our youngest children, and the rising coach cost we will be asking for contribution for parent 

volunteers too. We have a limited number of adult places available at an extra cost of £12.00 per 

adult. Adult places will be allocated on a first come first serve basis, with full payment for both the 

adult and child place. We are planning this trip early to provide plenty of time to collect funds and 

enable us to prepare for the trip.  

 

We will provide further details nearer the time, however this is an all day trip for all children including 

those who attend part time. We will be leaving school at 9.00am and returning for 3.00pm, therefore it 

is essential everyone arrives at school for 8.30am when our morning session begins. We ask that 

children bring a packed lunch on this day, unless your child receives a school dinner which will be 

provided by school to bring with us. If you have any questions please speak to your child’s teacher. 

 

Payment and consent for children’s and adult’s places must be done on Parent Pay. 

Parent places will be allocated on a first come first serve basis so please ensure that 

you have set your parent pay account up. 

 

The trip will be available to pay on parent pay when we return from the Easter 

holidays. 

 

Thank you 

 

The Preschool and Nursery Team 


